KCC Science Club
Meeting Minutes
January 20, 2012
Attendance:  (pardon the spelling)
	Jonathen 
	Brandee
	Pier
	Mark A
	Mark Angular
	Camero 
	Cliff
	Zachery
	Chelsea

Arma called the meeting to order at 12:00pm

Discussions:
	Lecture series and how that is working out. It was reported that at least 23 people 	attended the last lecture concerning “Oxygen”
	
	Arts & Action, Wing Watchers Event; the Science club was asked whether we would 	like to join in on these events.
	
	The Spring Oregon Humanities speaker has been selected

	Planning for the yearly field trip.  The idea right now would be for the Aquarium in New 	Port
	
	Discussed the possibilities of using the old Green House as a place to start plants. The 	club would probably need to do the labor to get it ready and in suitable condition. 
	
	Shirts: We have the printing machine and some of the misc accessories needed such as 	ink, and we also have some shirts. The plan is to get started on the shirts during the next 	meeting.

	Also, the purchase of a few items such as ledgers for the treasurer, a tape recorder for 	recording meeting minutes or other meeting business as needed,  some more shirts, and a 	few misc items that we’ll need to work on the shirts, such as spray bottles etc, was 	suggested and then brought to a vote.  The vote was in favor for the purchases, so Amra 	will be working on getting that put together as well 
	The Science club will be helping during the YMCA’s After School Program, if anyone 	wishes to help by conducting science project with the kids involved, this will normally 	take place Wednesdays and Thursdays around 4:00 pm

Discussion for the Next meeting includes but is not limited to:
	Shirts, and the YMCA’s After School Program

Next Meeting will be on Friday January 27 from 12 to approx 1pm. Rm 415.
	The room is subject to change if that happens emails will be sent out
